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To Whom It May Concern,

I want to make sure and share that I strongly OPPOSE the Cap and Trade. 

I also support another walk out by our Republican Party members if needed. 

This cap and trade will kill Oregon’s economy. We have the most amazing renewable
resources in our beautiful state, do not cripple us with this. 

Sincerely,

Shelly May
503-812-2938
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